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Attendees: Gail Jernigan, Vernon Zimmerman, Scott Phillips, Dave Christensen, Walt Joseph, 
Todd Crawford, Gerri Flemming, Beaurine Wilkins, Walt Joseph, facilitator for the SRS CAB, 
opened the meeting of the Risk Management and Future Use Subcommittee on July 24,1995. He 
announced the resignations from the CAB of Brian Costner and Julie Aborgast. Mr. Costner was 
the previous chairman of this subcommittee and Ms. Aborgast was an active participant in this 
subcommittee.  

Mr. Joseph remained the group that this subcommittee is to make a formal recommendation to 
the CAB in September on the future use of the land at SRS. Dr. Todd Crawford, a member of the 
working group of this subcommittee, reported that he had been asked by Dr. Robert Alexander to 
address a public forum on the draft subcommittee proposal for the future use. This public forum 
was hosted by the University of South Carolina at Aiken on July 27, at a request from Hazel 
O'Leary, Secretary of Energy. Due to Brian Costner's resignation and Tom Greene's recent 
illness, Mr. Greene had suggested that Dr. Alexander contact Dr. Crawford, as he has been an 
active member of the working group. 

The group discussed the invitation and the following 4 options: 

• Stay on schedule with a formal recommendation to the CAB in September, declining the 
opportunity to discuss the future use with Mrs. O'Leary  

• Refer the opportunity to DOE/WSRC  
• Recommend six key points  
• Recommend the full proposal  

These four options are to be presented to the full CAB at their regular meeting on July 25 (the 
next day). The third and fourth option would require a 2/3 vote to change the agenda for the 
meeting. The group decided to present these 4 options to the full CAB with the information 
about the opportunity to discuss the future use of SRS with Hazel O'Leary. Information would be 
provided that could support any of the 4 options. Slides were prepared and copies of the proposal 
with the color map were made. 

The group also decided that the next meeting of the Subcommittee on Risk Management and 
Future Use would be on August 22, 1995, with the exact time and location to be announced at a 
later time. 



Note: Meeting handouts may be obtained by calling the SRS CAB toll free number at 1-
800-249-8155. 

 


